
Almost All Navy Shipbuilding Is Hopelessly 
Behind Schedule
In “Almost All Navy Shipbuilding Is Hopelessly Behind Schedule” (Opinion: National 
Security, The Hill, May 2, 2024), Pollock Cohen partner Steve Cohen discusses the 
Navy’s on-going problems with building ships on-time and on-budget. Steve Cohen is a 
former member of the Board of Directors of the United States Naval Institute.
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